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September 2001
Hi Everyone,

I hope you all have Sunday 23rd September marked on your calender and will be at 21 Ordell
street at 1.30pm for our A.G.M. I would like to hear from everyone with a yes or a no so that we
know how many to prepare and cater for.

As you may have heard by now, David died on August 22nd so we have no secretary. | have had
one or two offers from people willing to help with running the group but am still hoping for more
volunteers.

There will be an ordinary meeting after the A.G.M. When you can put forward your ideas for the
coming year.

CHEERS

BESS

(
62887536/dsledge@webone.com.au)




